
RESOLUTION NO. OB 21-39 

A RESOLUTION OF THE LOS ANGELES COUNTY THIRD 
SUPERVISORIAL DISTRICT CONSOLIDATED OVERSIGHT BOARD 
APPROVING PROPOSED ADMINISTRATIVE BUDGETS FOR THE SIX-
MONTH FISCAL PERIODS FROM JULY 1, 2021 THROUGH 
DECEMBER 31, 2021, AND FROM JANUARY 1, 2022 THROUGH JUNE 
30, 2022, OF THE SUCCESSOR AGENCY TO THE CITY OF AGOURA 
HILLS REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY AND TAKING CERTAIN RELATED 
ACTIONS 

WHEREAS, pursuant to ABx 1 26, enacted on June 28, 2011, and as 
subsequently amended by AB 1484, SB 341, and SB 107 ("Dissolution Act"), the 
Redevelopment Agency to the City of Agoura Hills was dissolved as of February 1, 2012, 
and the City of Agoura Hills elected to serve as the Successor Agency to the Agoura Hills 
Redevelopment Agency . 

WHEREAS, pursuant to Health and Safety Code Section 34179 (q), commencing 
on and after July 1, 2018, the County of Los Angeles, where more than 40 oversight 
boards were created by the Dissolution Act, shall have five consolidated oversight boards 
each encompassing the five supervisorial districts;  

WHEREAS, the Third Supervisorial District Consolidated Oversight Board ("3rd 
District Consolidated Oversight Board") has jurisdiction over the Successor Agency to the 
City of Agoura Hills Redevelopment Agency. 

WHEREAS, the 3rd District Consolidated Oversight Board held a regular meeting 
on January 14, 2021. 

WHEREAS, Pursuant to California Health and Safety Code Section 34177(j), the 
Successor Agency to the Agoura Hills Redevelopment Agency (the “Successor Agency”) 
must prepare a proposed administrative budget for each six-month fiscal period 
(commencing each January 1 and July 1) and submit each proposed administrative 
budget to the oversight board of the Successor Agency (the “Oversight Board”) for 
approval. 

WHEREAS, The Successor Agency’s proposed administrative budgets for the six-
month fiscal periods from July 1, 2021 through December 31, 2021 (“Administrative 
Budget 21-22A”) and from January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2022 (“Administrative 
Budget 21-22B) have been presented to this Oversight Board for approval.  




